
October 2h, 1960 

Chief Rabbi L. Rabinowitz 
2 St. Andrew Road 
Parktown, Johannesburg 
South Africa 

My dear Rabbi Rabinowitz: 

I am delighted to learn that you will be visiting 
in New York from December 25 to January 18. 

At present I have no plans to be out of town 
during that time and do hope to have the pleasure of 
welcoming you and visiting with you during your stay 
with your sister-in-law and brother-in-law. 

On behalf of Rabbi Jung and myself I would like 
to extend to you an invitation to preach from the 
pulpit of the Jewish Center on Saturday, January 7. 
It will be an honor and pleasure for our congregation 

to hear you at that time. 

With all good wishes, 

Respectfully, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 


